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2nd September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Introducing the Haringey School Nursing Service and Parent Portal  

We would like to introduce ourselves as your Haringey School Health Service. We work 
together with families and education with the aim of improving the health and wellbeing of 
children and young people. The Haringey School Nursing Service are now using the School 
Health Parent Portal, to deliver our Child Health Needs Questionnaire which is sent every 
year to parents whose children are in Reception and Year 6.  

We ask all families to complete the questionnaire as a record of how your child is doing, so 
we can understand the best way for us to help children and schools in Haringey. This also 
gives you the opportunity to highlight any health concerns you have for your child/children 
and whether you require support from the School Nursing Service. To complete this, please 
either scan the QR code or use the link below which will enable you to register for a parent 
portal account and complete the questionnaire.  

 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/hrgy/g/HW316 

 

The School Health Team ensures that all personal information relating to your child is kept securely 
and confidentially. Information will not be shared without your permission except in exceptional 
circumstances.  

 

Yours sincerely  

The Haringey School Nursing Service 
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